VERY IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

TO:
ALL MEDIA REPRESENTATIVES, TEAM MEMBERS, FOM AND FIA REPRESENTATIVES AND EMPLOYEES, SUPPLIERS & COMMERCIAL PARTNERS REPRESENTATIVES PLANNING TO ATTEND THE FORMULA 1 GRAND PRIX DU CANADA 2017
SUBJECT:  VISITOR VISA OR ELECTRONIC TRAVEL AUTHORIZATION TO FLY INTO CANADA

A new entry requirement is now in effect: visa-exempt foreign nationals need an Electronic Travel Authorization (eTA) to fly to or transit through Canada. Exceptions include U.S. citizens, and travellers with a valid Canadian visa. Canadian citizens, including dual citizens, and Canadian permanent residents cannot apply for an eTA.

1. At the following address, you’ll find the list of countries that will let you know whether you need a visitor visa or an electronic travel authorization (eTA).
http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/visit/visas-all.asp
2. Once you find your country of origin on the list, follow the related instructions and fill the online forms in order to obtain quickly the necessary authorization or document.

3.  Should you need more information, go to:

http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/visit/eta.asp
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